
 

NOTICE OF TARIFF CHANGES 
Effective October 4, 2014 

 
 
 
The following new tariff item will apply to the Port of Tacoma Tariff No. 300 effective 
October 1: 
 
 
ITEM 228.200 

Facility Charge – Railcars – Hazardous Materials Surcharge 
Loaded, non-container rail cars carrying hazardous materials transiting Bullfrog 
Junction.  The mainline railroad will be assessed a hazardous materials charge:   
 
Per railcar………………………………………………………..….. $12.00 

 
 
Thank you for continuing to ship through the Port of Tacoma. 
 
Contact: Larry Kvidera, 253-428-8650, lkvidera@portoftacoma.com or 

 Michael Reilly, 253-383-9418, Director, Business Development – Intermodal,         
mreilly@portoftacoma.com 

 


